
    

   

 

Boarshaw Primary News – 22nd November 2023  

Well done to Seahorses class who 

achieved 99.66% attendance last week. 

Upcoming Events 

24/11/23 – Non-uniform day, please bring in 
items for our Christmas hampers. 
24/11/23 – Year 3 and 4 Timestable and spelling 
competition at Elmwood. 
27th to 29th Nov – Bikeability for Year 5 pupils 
who have signed up already. 
1/12/23 – Rockstar dress up day and special 
lunch. 
5/12/23 – Reception and Year 1 parents invited 
to a reading meeting with Miss Riaz, 9.05am or 
2.45pm. 
7/12/23 – Jack and the Beanstalk Panto in 
school, all pupils. 
11th and 12th Dec – Foundation stage nativity – 
information to follow. 
12th and 13th Dec – Supper with Santa and disco 
– information on Parent Pay. 
13th and 15th Dec – Year 1 and 2 Christmas  
Production – information to follow. 
15/12/23 – Christmas jumper day, children can 
come to school in their Christmas outfit, no 
donations required. 
19/12/23 – Whole school trip to cinema, 
information on Parent Pay. 
20/12/23 – Christmas dinner day – all pupils 
receive a free school meal. Children can come in 
their Christmas outfit. 
22/12/23 – Finish for Christmas 1.30pm, all 
pupils must be collected by an adult, children are 
not permitted to walk home alone. Children can 
come to school in their party clothes. 
8/1/24 – School re-opens to pupils 8am for 
breakfast club and 8.45am for all other pupils.  
 
 
 
 
 

Please ensure that all children come to school every day in full 

uniform and they bring a coat with them, as children play out in all 

weathers. 

Can we also request that all pupils in Nursery and Reception have 

a spare set of clothes including underwear, on their peg at all 

times and if clothes are sent home, that you return another set the 

next day. 

Parent Meetings 
An email has gone to all parents to ask you to sign up for 
a parent meeting using School Cloud. Below are the dates 
for each class: 
Monday 27th November – Reception Clown Fish, Year 1 
Sharks, Year 3 Octopus, Year 6 Oyster. 
Tuesday 28th November – Nursery, Year 1 Dolphins, Year 
3 Seahorses, Year 5 Coral. 
Wednesday 29th December – Reception Blue Tang, Year 2 
Penguins, Year 4 Starfish, Year 5 Lionfish. 
Thursday 30th November - Year 2 Lobsters, Year 4 Jelly 
Fish, Year 6 Stingray. 
Tuesday 5th December - Rainbow Fish 
 

Last day breakfast 

Please look out for an email to inform parents that we 

are hosting a last day special breakfast on 22nd 

December. Parents have to book and pay on ParentPay 

by Friday 8th December. This is so that we can order 

food. If you try to book after this date your booking will 

be cancelled. Even if your child usually attends you still 

need to book and pay by 8th December. Once you have 

paid, the credit will stay on your account until the day. 

Letters have been emailed and information is on your 

Parent Pay account for our Supper with Santa 

(Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2) and disco (Year 

3,4,5,6) on 12th and 13th December. Please ensure 

you book a place on your Parent Pay account by 

Friday 1st December, you should only book one place 

per child, not both days. After this date, the item will 

disappear off your account. 

Governors 

We have a new Chair of Governors – Mr Osagie Omonjahio,  and 

we will be sending out termly Governor newsletters on his 

behalf. The Governor’s will also be implementing a Governor’s 

suggestion box which will be situated in the main entrance of 

school. We ask that you write your suggestions on paper and 

post them through the box which will be locked. The idea is that 

you come up with ideas of how Governor’s can make the school 

community a better place and make the school the best it can 

be.  This is not a place for complaints, and the usual complaints 

policy and procedure (on the school website) should be followed 

should you wish to lodge a complaint. 

 


